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Daycare Weeks: There will be no preschool December 27th – 

29th. School will be open for daycare only. SCHOOL IS CLOSED on 
Monday, December 25 and Monday, January 1 to observe  the  
Christmas and New Year holiday. In order to schedule the 
appropriate amount of staff, we need an accurate count of 
children attending. Also, due to staffing, your child’s regular 
attending days cannot be switched. There is a clipboard by the 
sign in/sign out sheets to fill out. If your child does not attend 
this week, ½ tuition will be due for this week.  If your child does 
attend daycare week, full tuition will be due. As stated in your 
tuition policy full tuition is due regardless of absences or holidays.  

If you have any questions, please ask. 

10155 W.  Roberts  Road  

Pa los  Hi l l s , IL  

708-599-0101  

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 December 1 
Preschool 

payment due 

 December 9 
Christmas 
programs for 
Juniors (9:30), 
Pre-K (10:30), 
Kindergarten 
(11:30) at 
Evergreen Park 
High School 

 December 21 
Santa Visit & 
Christmas Party 

 December 25 
Merry 
Christmas! 
School Closed  
 

 December 26-
29 
School open for 
daycare only.  
½ tuition due if 
your child does 
not attend for 
each week 

 January 1st 
Happy New 
Year! 

School closed 

 January 2nd  
School Resumes 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Pictures 
Please review your pictures and choose the 
ones you would like to keep. Return 
payment and pictures that you did not 
select by Friday, December 8th. 

Thank you in advance! 

 

The children have been working 
very hard practicing for their 

Christmas Programs. The Junior, 
Pre-K and Kindergarten 
Programs will be held on 

Saturday, December 9th, at 
Evergreen Park High School 

9901 S. Kedzie Avenue 
Evergreen Park 

Junior Class – 9:30 
Pre-K Class-10:30 

Kindergarten-11:30 
Please arrive 15 minutes before 
your child’s start time.  Thank 

you in advance for your 
cooperation.  

The program will be recorded 
and available to purchase. Order 

forms will go out the week 
before the Christmas Program.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 

December Birthdays 
 
Nicholas Wagner 12/5   Diane Wrobel 12/19 

Lilyana Glinski    12/6   Joseph Littrell 12/20 

Eliceo Neal    12/9                        Mauricio Medina 12/20 

Jacob Hamid 12/13    Tea Music 12/23 

Noah Beushausen 12/15   Krystian Haberny  12/24 

Abigail Kjeldsen 12/16   Louis Grilec 12/29 

Ayden Hood 12/19    Emma Cesak 12/31 

 

 

Christmas parties for all classrooms will be on Wednesday, December 20th.  
Santa will also be joining us to celebrate the Christmas season. Don’t 
forget to wear your favorite Holiday sweater or sweatshirt! 

Every year Santa brings a special present for each child. The cost for the 
Santa Grab Bag gift for all ages is $9.00. 

You may include this in your tuition check, make a separate check, or pay 
in cash.   

 

 

 

 

Spare Change for Almost Home 

During the holiday season we like to help out those who are less 
fortunate. This year we would like to collect spare change to 
donate to the organization Almost Home, which helps out 
homeless people. You can check out their website 
www.almosthomechicago.org/ 
 or read an article from the Southtown www.chicagotribune.com/.../ct-sta-

vickroy-almost-home-st-0327-20170324-story.ht....  

We are also having a contest between the classrooms to see 
which class can bring in the most spare change! We will have a 
container in each room to collect the change, and the class who 
wins will get a special snack! We will be collecting from December 
11-22, and we will keep you posted to let you know who is in the 
lead. Thank you for all of your generosity! 
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Santa Visit, Santa Gift, and Christmas Parties 
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May joy and happines 
snow on you. 

May the bells jingle for 
you.  And may Santa be 

Extra good to you! 
Merry Christmas & 
Happy New Year! 

 
The Bobbie Noonan’s 

Staff 
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